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Dear Member of __________ Lutheran Church,

	We are excited to share with you that we are working with one of western Pennsylvania’s most beloved Lutheran organizations; Lutherlyn. Lutherlyn has been a camp, retreat center, and special “place apart” since 1948.  

	Congregations look to Lutherlyn as a resource in providing a valuable ministry to our youth, families, and synod.  

	Because of the need for Lutherlyn to upgrade and modernize its facilities, the congregations of the Southwestern and Northwestern PA Synods, including our congregation, will participate in a Capital Campaign to help raise $2.5 million. 
	
	During the next five weeks, you will learn more about this important effort.  We pray that your commitment to ministry will encourage you to become involved and excited about Lutherlyn’s Building for the Future Capital Campaign.


						
Yours in Christ,


						(signed by Congregation Leader
						and/or Pastor)
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